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Thought for the week… 

 

 

Success is no accident. It is hard work, perseverance, learning, 

studying and, most of all, love of what you are doing or learning to do. 

 

This week, the children in year 6 have been taking their Key Stage 2 

SATS.  

 

This represents the culmination of four years of study and gives the 

children the opportunity to show the examiners what they have learnt.  

 

All the children coped really well with this challenging week, which 

prepares them for the public examinations that they will take at 

secondary school.  

 

Congratulations to the whole year group! 

 

  



Congratulations… 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Congratulations Aleya 

for achieveing a 

distinction in your 

Grade 2 Associated 

Board Violin exam.  

 

What an achievement! 



Stars of the week Friday 12th May 

The following children have been nominated by their Class Teachers to be 

the star of the week this week for an aspect of learning, an achievement 

or positive behaviour. However, all the children deserve congratulations for 

a successful week.  

  
Class  Nominee Reason 

Holly Ronnie For having a fantastic approach to everything you do in school. 

Your drive, commitment, maturity and kindness is really 

inspiring. 

Willow Harrison For great work in Maths this and every week. Your 

understanding of multiplication and place value mean you are 

unfazed when faced with more complex problems. Well done, 

Harrison. I continue to be impressed by your understanding and 

the amount of work you achieve.     

Oak Vincy For working hard to contribute more to whole class discussions. 

Juniper Siena For continuing to make great progress with her times tables. 

Keep up the hard work. 

Elm Fareeda For being a kind, considerate and supportive member of Elm 

class. Fareeda has done a wonderful job of coaching her 

classmates this week in both PE and English. She would make a 

fantastic teacher one day! 

Beech Bralen For his interesting pieces of information, his depth of thought 

and wise words that advance everyone's learning in Beech.class. 

Rowan Anushka For her continued hard work and determination throughout this 

academic year, especially during SAT examinations. 

Poplar Poplar class For your hard work and determination throughout SATS week. I 

am so proud of all you have achieved! 


